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UPDATED:  Attention All Providers - Discontinuation of Internet 

Explorer Support (Updated 10/14/21) 

 

NOTE:  The following migration has been completed.  To avoid 
any issues the first time you are accessing the 

www.ctdssmap.com Web site in Edge or Chrome, it is 

recommended that you clear your cache and review your 
compatibility settings. 

 

Gainwell Technologies is pleased to announce that beginning October 14, 2021, 
Microsoft Edge and Google Chrome will be the browsers of choice to access the 
Connecticut Medical Assistance Program Web site at www.ctdssmap.com.  
Providers are highly encouraged to use either of these tools in place of Internet 
Explorer, which will no longer be supported. 
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